
 

 
 

Uniforms 2019 – 2020 

 

Allen Village Uniform Orders are now online through Cherry Company. 

 

Go to https://allenvillage.itemorder.com/sale 

or 

https://cherrysportsgear.com/pages/e-stores 
 

The company will leave the order window open until they have enough items to place their 

supply order. After the window is closed it will take several weeks to receive, embroider and 

deliver the product.  

Uniforms will be delivered to the school and sent home with the student. 

 

Allen Village Merchandise 2019 
Dear Customers,  

  

Please note that all orders processed between July 16- August 23rd will be delivered to Allen Village  school 

during the week of September 9th.  In relation to the youth fleece jackets, this product is still on back order and 

our company will update those who purchased the fleece jacket with the concrete delivery date once it is 

confirmed. 

Please feel free to email questions to info@cherrysportsgear.com if you have any questions.  

  

Thank you for the orders.  
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